
EODAC 
Meeting Minutes 

By Bryan Hirayama, Faculty Co-Chair 
 

Before the meeting started, the meeting room we were scheduled for was occupied and we 
were relocated to L160.  
 
Members in Attendance: 
Vikki Coffee, Bryan Hirayama, Lillian Pimentel, Elvira, Dena Rhoades, a Student 
Representative from SGA (apologies for not having students name) 
 
Items that were discussed during our first meeting: 

 Delayed the regular meeting minutes to welcome Jason Stratton to discuss 
upcoming Accreditation Visit. 

 Welcomed everyone back to the committee. 
 Addressed the rumor surrounding a change of name to EODAC. Corny to elaborate 

at the next meeting (tabled). 
 Discussed the Committee Charge and asked everyone to take a further look at the 

charge for potential changes or adjustments to be shared at the next meeting.  
 Discussed 2018 - 2019 goals for the Committee. A finalized list will be presented by 

Bryan at the next meeting. This includes but is not limited to: 
o Hiring Practices and Screening Committees 
o KCCD EEO Plan 
o EEO Trainings offered by IEPI and potentially ASCCC 
o Raising literacy concerning ED Code and Hiring via Oakley at the Chancellors 

Office 
 The KCCD EEO Plan was addressed and a fruitful conversation surrounding the plan 

and its practices carried on as it related to goals for 2018 – 2019. 
 Discussed the commitment to get EODAC reinvigorated on campus and make 

changes that are going to positively impact the campus on behalf of the student 
body, the community, and our current and future employees.  

 


